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September 30, 1980

Mr. Ira Dinitz
Indemnity Specialist
Utility Finance Branch
Division of Engineering
Office of Nuclear Reactor

Regulation
United States Nuclear

Regulatory Commission |

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Dinitz:

Re: Docket Nos. 50-266, 50-301
Agreement No. B-41

This is in regards to your letter of September 24, 1980 to
Mr. C. S. McNeer, stating you had not received Endorsement Nos. 52-55
to Nuclear Liability Policy No. NF-178. According to my file these
endorsements were sent to the NRC on June 20, 1977 and February 6, 1978.
Copies of my letters are enclosed. Also enclosed are copies of Endorse-
ment Nos. 52-55 to Policy No. NF-178.

Very truly yours,
,
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W. J. Dundas Superintendent
Insurance and Claims Division
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